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Our ref: SSo/RHu/CSa/NDu 

14th March 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/carers,                                                             

 

As part of Spring Reward Day, students in RHu and EPa will be visiting 

the Beach Hut on Wednesday 20th March 2024.  We have hired the 

venue from 9.30am-10.30pm, exclusively for the students of RHu and EPa, to ensure they are as 

comfortable as possible within the new surroundings, but to also allow them to have chance to try all 

of the equipment that they want to.  Further information about The Beach Hut can be found via the 

website at- https://www.thebeachhut.uk.com/ 

 

We will be leaving school after registration and will travel by school minibus to The Beach Hut. Students 

can wear non-uniform, but please ensure that they wear appropriate clothing. We advise that all 

students bring a water bottle in order to stay hydrated. 

 

For lunch we are planning on getting food from McDonalds, and request that you advise us of your 

child’s food order beforehand in their communication diary and send the correct amount of cash with 

them on the day of the trip.  Your child may bring a packed lunch if they prefer, or they can request a 

grab bag from the school kitchen if they are eligible for Free School Meals. 

 

The cost of the Reward Day Trip is £9.73 per student. Please ensure that this is paid via ParentPay 

as soon as possible.  If you require a barcode letter, please contact the school office.   

 

All educational visits are covered by the Department for Education Risk Protection Arrangement.  

These visits are considered to have only normal everyday risks therefore no further insurance has 

been provided. 

 

If you wish for your child to take part in this Reward Trip, please complete the reply slip attached, and 

return to Miss Hughes. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me or Charlotte Sargent; Lead of Explorer 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss R Hughes  

Explorer Department 

http://www.hvh.staffs.sch.uk/
mailto:office@hvh.staffs.sch.uk
https://www.thebeachhut.uk.com/


 

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 

 

 

HEDNESFORD VALLEY HIGH SCHOOL  

                                    RHu/EPa-Spring Reward Day- The Beach Hut 

                                                      (Please return to Miss R Hughes) 

 

Student Name ___________________________             Reg Group ___________________ 

 

 

 I give permission for my child to attend the Reward Day trip to The Beach Hut on Wednesday 

20th March 2024 and agree to pay £9.73 via ParentPay. 

 

 My child would like a McDonalds for lunch. I will advise of their order in their communication 

diary and send the correct amount of cash for this, on the day of the trip. 

 

 My child will bring a packed lunch/ I would like to request a grab bag lunch for my child (please 

circle) 

 

 

Parent/Carer Signature __________________________  

(person with parental responsibility)  
 


